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2. PLANS TO CONSIDER 
 
 2.1 Akaroa Fish and Chip Shop, Beach Road 
 
  Revised plans relating to the proposed new fish and chip shop are attached.   
  (Attachment 1 and Attachment 2). 
 
  The applicants have also been asked to comment on  the issues as raised by the Committee at 

the meeting on 3 may 2012: 
   
  (a) Consideration could be given to the lowering of the roof pitch. 
 
  (b) A request for more thought to be given to the visual detail on the side driveway/service 

entrance (eg the use of more timber detailing.) 
 
  (c) A request for the applicants to provide more detail on the treatment proposed for the front 

(open area) of the site. 
 


